
 

OFFICIAL  

Please share this bulletin with your networks and relevant providers. 
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Welcome to this issue of the Caring Together Warwickshire Bulletin. 

 

Bulletins will be distributed regularly and will showcase updates, 

events and opportunities specific to all partners who support people 
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with caring responsibilities. This includes, social care, health and 

community sectors as well as carers themselves. 

 

We encourage all partners to contribute to this bulletin by sending in 

your news stories and how your service supports Warwickshire's 

caring residents' health and wellbeing. 

 

We want to hear feedback from those who look after someone as well 

as partners on what they would like to see in this bulletin going 

forward. 

 

For general information on support available for adult caring for adults, 

young and young adult carers and parent carers of children with SEND 

please visit www.warwickshire.gov.uk/carers. 

 

If you have a suggestion or comment then please email Ranbir Johal, 

Commissioning Support Officer at Warwickshire County Council at 

ranbirjohal@warwickshire.gov.uk  

 

Are you carer aware? 

Are you carer aware? To further your understanding of 
what it means to be a carer, we encourage all our 
partners to set aside some time to take Warwickshire 
County Council’s free CPD accredited online Carer 
Aware and Young Carer Aware courses estimated 
completion time is 30 – 40 minutes each). 

  

 

  

 

IN THIS MONTH'S ISSUE... 

  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.warwickshire.gov.uk%2Fcarers&data=05%7C01%7Cranbirjohal%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cfa10cde12d254f6b428a08db86d8dede%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C638252038230344912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1oD8jSfkrTW3ohgkosL4O5l9KaAWyb4TT7TbKVX44UY%3D&reserved=0
mailto:ranbirjohal@warwickshire.gov.uk
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcareraware.warwickshire.gov.uk%2Findex.html%3Flms%3Dnone%26enable-assessment%3Dtrue&data=05%7C01%7Cranbirjohal%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cfa10cde12d254f6b428a08db86d8dede%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C638252038230344912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qRSxvV6lGOfmLeOZWufm7hK1w84ALYA0I1UItwjLCo4%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcareraware.warwickshire.gov.uk%2Findex.html%3Flms%3Dnone%26enable-assessment%3Dtrue&data=05%7C01%7Cranbirjohal%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cfa10cde12d254f6b428a08db86d8dede%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C638252038230344912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qRSxvV6lGOfmLeOZWufm7hK1w84ALYA0I1UItwjLCo4%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoungcareraware.warwickshire.gov.uk%2Findex.html%3Flms%3Dnone%26enable-assessment%3Dtrue&data=05%7C01%7Cranbirjohal%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cfa10cde12d254f6b428a08db86d8dede%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C638252038230344912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WJ%2Bj87vFGrQDVDMs40z9JgEa6lVDbLaVoordZnKGQCE%3D&reserved=0
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Events  

• Carers Trust Heart of England Awards 

• Carers Week Evaluation 

Updates 

• Bridging the Gap – Movement and Visual Arts Kenilworth 

• Free PPE Equipment 

• Innovation Fund Update 

• Innovation Fund 2023: Caring for the Carers 

• Kids Free Meals 

Opportunities  

• Working Together to Safeguard Children Consultation 

• Calling All Crafty Carers 

• Caring Together Warwickshire Focus Groups 

• Childcare Survey - we need to hear from you! 

News  

• Carers Portfolio 

• Carer's Leave Act 2023 

Spotlight  

• Young Carers 

Get Involved  

• Caring Together Warwickshire website  

• Submitting Information for Inclusion in Bulletin  
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EVENTS  

 

  

Carers Trust Heart of England Awards 

Carers Week (5 – 11 June 2023) saw the return of the Carers Trust Heart of 
England’s Carer Awards event on 8 June 2023 at the stunning St Mary’s 
Guildhall in Coventry. The event saw members of the local community come 
together to enjoy an evening of celebrating carers and those who have gone 
above and beyond to support in their caring roles. 
 

 
  
Businesses, schools, GP’s, health teams, voluntary organisations and carers 
of all ages from across Warwickshire were all presented with prestigious 
Carer Awards to recognise their extraordinary work in supporting carers. 

There were also awards for adult, young adult and young carers, all of whom 
had been nominated several times, though it must be said that all carers are 
deserving of recognition for their extraordinary selflessness. The winners 
included: 
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• Carer of the Year Award - Crid Ward 

• The Janet Jones-Legg Young Carer of the Year - Willow May-Moss 

• GP/Health Team of the Year - Mary Ann Evans Rapid Response and 
Hospice at Home Teams 

• Business of the Year - NFU Mutual 

• School of the Year - Race Leys Primary School 
  
Trustees, local businesses, councillors, journalists and staff from both Carers 
Trust Heart of England and Caring Together Warwickshire joined winners for 
what was the first Carer Awards since 2019, enjoying afternoon tea and 
dazzling performances by Jazzstrata and Beth Wynn-Davies. 

  

 

Carers Week Evaluation 
For Carers Week 2023 (Monday 5 June – Friday 11 June 2023), Warwickshire 
County Council promoted a full-comms campaign that focused on several themes, 
all of which provided support and advice to unpaid carers on a number of relevant 
topics such as; young carers, parent carers, older carers and working carers. A 
launch news release, a full social media schedule and internal communications to 
staff, were scheduled throughout the week. 
 
An outdoor advertising campaign promoting the new service, Caring Together 
Warwickshire, ran for two weeks from Saturday 10 June through to Saturday 24 
June. A mix of roadside and bus advertising was seen by 76 per cent of residents, 
twice over the two-week campaign and received over 1.5m impacts! In short, the 
campaign proved to be a success with the residents and unpaid carers of 
Warwickshire! 
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Facebook and Twitter provided the biggest number of views and comments from 
unpaid carers. For working carers and Warwickshire employers, LinkedIn provided 
business related content that helped to push specific advice and guidance around 
employment guidance for working carers.    
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UPDATES  

 

  

Bridging the Gap – Movement and Visual Arts 
Kenilworth 

Free intergenerational workshop for 18 weeks. For more details, please see 
below. 
To book, please call Jenny to book 07946 585978 or email 
jenny@artsuplift.co.uk.  
  

mailto:jenny@artsuplift.co.uk
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Free PPE Equipment 

Following a recent stock take, WCC PPE Service has identified a number of 
products where we have excess stock to likely demand over the next year. We 
want to see them put to good use and are therefore making them available to 
commissioned services. 
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The following products can still be used as PPE within specific product guidelines 
and are available to children and family services and adult social care provision 
day centres, community services (such as carer drop ins, dementia cafes etc), 
domiciliary care, supported accommodation and residential provision. 
  

• Evans Safe Zone cleaning sprays (use by 10/23). Cases of 6.  Safety data 
sheet   

• Selgiene Extreme cleaning sprays (no use by date). Cases of 6. Safety data 
sheet   

• Purell Hand Sanitiser 60ml (use by 10/23) Cases of 12   
• Ecolab Skinman Hand Sanitiser 500ml (use by 02/25) Cases of 20 Safety 

data sheet   
• Type IIR masks (use by 11/23) Case of 1000  
• FFP3s (various types and use by dates)   
• Fit test kits  
• FFP2s (use by 8-11/23)  
• Type II masks   
• Clinical waste bags (yellow, orange and tiger stripe)  
• Yellow pedal bins (kitchen bin size)  
• Cardboard boxes (packs of 10, c.0.5mx0.5mx0.5m)  

  
If you are interested in having any of these products, please contact 
CV19PPE@warwickshire.gov.uk, with the product(s) and the number of cases you 
want. These will then be delivered within Warwickshire free of charge. Please 
note that we will be distributing these as full cases, and we are not offering any 
other PPE at this stage. Stock will be allocated strictly on a first come first serve 
basis. 
  
We also have a number of other products that MUST NOT be used as PPE, but 
may still be of use in situations where PPE isn’t required but extra coverage may 
be of use. These products are available to any community or voluntary 
organisation or charities. The products are: 
  

• Sanitiser (5l, 500ml, 250ml, 60ml)  
• Gloves: S (nitrile, boxes of 100)  
• Coveralls  
• Gowns  
• Wipes (packs of 100)  
• Visors  
• Goggles  
• Disposable face coverings 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.evansvanodine.co.uk%2Fassets%2Feng_safe_zone_plus.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Cranbirjohal%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cfa10cde12d254f6b428a08db86d8dede%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C638252038230344912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FKm15unQzCh7vNL0tbcwypGu4yPs8CRLBq8eTWLoXNI%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.evansvanodine.co.uk%2Fassets%2Feng_safe_zone_plus.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Cranbirjohal%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cfa10cde12d254f6b428a08db86d8dede%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C638252038230344912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FKm15unQzCh7vNL0tbcwypGu4yPs8CRLBq8eTWLoXNI%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.selden.co.uk%2Fsdsarchive%2FSELDEN_T500_T500.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Cranbirjohal%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cfa10cde12d254f6b428a08db86d8dede%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C638252038230344912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WXCNbdSL5x1bE1xeIvox8S%2B1Mxqim3ltuS9g6jDdZIM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.selden.co.uk%2Fsdsarchive%2FSELDEN_T500_T500.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Cranbirjohal%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cfa10cde12d254f6b428a08db86d8dede%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C638252038230344912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WXCNbdSL5x1bE1xeIvox8S%2B1Mxqim3ltuS9g6jDdZIM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmedia.supplychain.nhs.uk%2Fmedia%2Fdocuments%2FMRB1045%2FCOSHH%2F63818_MRB1045.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Cranbirjohal%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cfa10cde12d254f6b428a08db86d8dede%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C638252038230344912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=XtSAc0NQVuKtKokKI78vay5Z6D3x%2BirCPvf0KzfG4nc%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmedia.supplychain.nhs.uk%2Fmedia%2Fdocuments%2FMRB1045%2FCOSHH%2F63818_MRB1045.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Cranbirjohal%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cfa10cde12d254f6b428a08db86d8dede%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C638252038230344912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=XtSAc0NQVuKtKokKI78vay5Z6D3x%2BirCPvf0KzfG4nc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:CV19PPE@warwickshire.gov.uk
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If your charity or community organisation is able to use these items, or has any 
queries about them, please fill in this form with details of the items they are 
interested in, including quantities. We will then confirm what will be supplied and 
delivery will be arranged. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact Natasha Coveney 
(natashacoveney@warwickshire.gov.uk) who will be happy to help. 
  

 

 
Innovation Fund Update 
Warwickshire County Council has made available funding for local organisations 
to support carers in the community with carer-led projects and activities. Carers 
Trust Heart of England administrated this on behalf of the council as part of the 
Caring Together Warwickshire Service. The funding was released from January 
2023 to March 2023 and we had 19 bids awarded from £500 up to £3000. The 
funding was used to support all age carers and included groups, day services, peer 
mentoring and befriending services, activities such as sport, music, gardening 
which gave carers a break from caring. To date 178 carers (89 adult carers, 34 
parent carer and 55 young carers) have been supported by this fund by projects 
that have been evaluated so far. The outcomes achieved by carers include: 
 

• Supporting carers to access breaks from caring role  
• Reducing loneliness and social isolation  
• Supporting carers to be more active in the community  
• Improving carer wellbeing 

 
This is some of the feedback from carers who participated in projects and 
activities by local organisations: 
 
Carers4Carers - “I joined the group in its early days. It’s a wonderful way of 
meeting other carers, finding out lots of useful information and getting support 
from others during sometimes difficult times. Thank you!” 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DBqqwiCdZu0uok4nMJxOsgkSlDX7mZYdJipuptQGe2-FUMDBZMEdOSU1WVjJLQ09XODUwSkVZNlE5Vi4u&data=05%7C01%7Cranbirjohal%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cfa10cde12d254f6b428a08db86d8dede%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C638252038230344912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2F3IKt41SXNhLuO5IifF7SW1%2FlRCVyYnoiLB7O7tX1ds%3D&reserved=0
mailto:natashacoveney@warwickshire.gov.uk
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Warwickshire Young carers - “I had lots of fun and looked forward to going to 
these sessions as I don't get to do the things we did very often. I am sad now that 
it's come to an end and would love to do it all over again.” 
 

 
 
Parenting Project - ‘’In need of another adult to speak to. Support getting out of 
the house and the possibility of interacting with local activity groups/single parent 
groups to share experiences and make new connections/friendships in order to 
feel less isolated.” 
  

 

 
Innovation Fund 2023: Caring for the Carers 



 

OFFICIAL  

AmbaCare Solutions have used the funds provided by the Innovation Fund to run 
a dementia day care centre where carers can leave their loved ones and have 
some respite for themselves. More information is available here: 
https://api.warwickshire.gov.uk/documents/WCCC-684757548-579 
 
  

 

 
Free Kids Meals 
Please see the information below regarding places where children can eat free or 
at reduced rates over the school holidays. 
 

https://api.warwickshire.gov.uk/documents/WCCC-684757548-579
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OPPORTUNITIES 

 

  

Working Together to Safeguard Children Consultation 
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Working Together to Safeguard Children is multi-agency statutory guidance 
that sets out expectations for the system that provides help, support and 
protection for children and their families. The current version was last 
substantially updated in 2018, with factual updates being made in 2020. A 
consultation on a wide-ranging update to existing guidance is now open and 
will close on 6 September 2023. Updates include a new ‘shared endeavour’ 
chapter at the start of the guidance and a set of expectations of multi-agency 
working, including practice principles for strategic and middle leaders plus 
frontline practitioners. 
  
More information is available here. 
  

 

Calling All Crafty Carers 

Do you enjoy crochet or knitting? If so, we’re calling on you to get involved 
with our exciting Yarn Bombing project. Simply send your crochet/knitting 
before the end of August 2023 and we’ll make sure it’s used to decorate our 
beautiful garden at the Penny Collard Centre. The address can be seen 
below.  

  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fconsult.education.gov.uk%2Fchild-protection-safeguarding-division%2Fworking-together-to-safeguard-children-changes-to%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cranbirjohal%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cfa10cde12d254f6b428a08db86d8dede%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C638252038230344912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=l8ZWeWDXlnsu9FMW2kUcDlkCK7YVQ0HE6Af%2BzxoaY1I%3D&reserved=0
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Caring Together Warwickshire Focus Groups 
Please see the poster below with regards to joining Caring Together 
Warwickshire's focus groups to help design their website. 
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Childcare Survey - we need to hear from you! 
We need to hear from as many parents/parents to be as possible about their 
childcare requirements so that we understand the future needs of Warwickshire 
families. Please encourage/help all the families you are working with who will 
need childcare in the next few years. The survey is open until Friday 11 August 
2023 and can be accessed here Warwickshire Childcare Survey. 
 
 

 

NEWS  

 

  

 

Carers Portfolio 

The carers portfolio has now moved out of the Warwickshire County Council 
Maintaining and Promoting Independence Team and into the Warwickshire 
County Council Out of Hospital Team, which is managed by Integrated Lead 
Commissioner; Katherine Herbert. 
 
  

 

 
Carer's Leave Act 2023 
Informal carers and those with a caring responsibility now have a statutory 
right to 5 days of unpaid leave as a result of a new law that was passed in 
Parliament in May 2023. All employers should be supporting working carers 
to balance work and caring. To find out more about this new law, Carers 
Leave Act 2023 visit https://bills.parliament.uk/bills/3199 

  
 

 

SPOTLIGHT  

 

  

Young Carers 

Young Carers from Caring Together Warwickshire joined Coventry Young 
Carers to take part in Frist Aid Training at Coventry University. The Young 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fpages%2Fresponsepage.aspx%3Fid%3DBqqwiCdZu0uok4nMJxOsgp6FRKgbzBNJqXgzRFhoNENUOUkwWDE3NklSMFNUVVFNNUhHRVNMVERWMi4u&data=05%7C01%7Cranbirjohal%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7C343246593122466b382b08db8d082172%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C638258838272570024%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cs4EIRbB0peB98y%2F547Szy3HKqQEu%2Fr1XTw%2BtK5efwo%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbills.parliament.uk%2Fbills%2F3199&data=05%7C01%7Cranbirjohal%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7C71e139f6eff34ec7cc5c08db89ef83db%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C638255434024207779%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YI%2BbX%2F66ub%2BzfQNXWfNpBtZGK3%2Fd7EuYTTjYCBWVhIQ%3D&reserved=0
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Carers learnt many aspects of First Aid including putting someone in the 
Recovery Position and CPR. They joined 3rd Year Paramedic Student 
Ambassadors to learn about the amazing aspirational opportunities the 
University can offer. 

  

 
Junior & Senior Young Carers groups have enjoyed getting creative painting 
rocks for Young carers week & hiding them around their local areas to raise 
awareness...alongside playing air hockey, table football, getting crafty, & 
playing games inside & out...all having some well-deserved time out & 
making new friends. 
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GET INVOLVED  
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CONTRIBUTOR: WCC 

CONTACT: Ranbir Johal - ranbirjohal@warwickshire.gov.uk  

  

 

  

 

Caring Together Warwickshire website 
 

 

We now have a new name for the All-Age Carers Service, Caring Together 

Warwickshire.  

The Caring Together Warwickshire service (provided by Carers Trust Heart of 

England) has set up a website, 

https://www.caringtogetherwarwickshire.org.uk. 

Here you can find updates about the service and information and support for 

all carer age groups. This is a work in progress and will have new features as 

the website develops. 

If you wish to be involved in the development of this website, please contact 

us at peoplestrategyandcommissioning@warwickshire.gov.uk.  

  

 

  

 

Submitting Information for Inclusion in Bulletin 

If you would like to submit any information for inclusion in future bulletins, 

please submit it to ranbirjohal@warwickshire.gov.uk. Please ensure the word 

limit not exceed 250 words.  

  

mailto:ranbirjohal@warwickshire.gov.uk
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.caringtogetherwarwickshire.org.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cranbirjohal%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cfa10cde12d254f6b428a08db86d8dede%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C638252038230501196%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ul8UmTOAgGPM0ABQwx%2FfRVDnrQxUTn39mCrflsirzeg%3D&reserved=0
mailto:peoplestrategyandcommissioning@warwickshire.gov.uk
mailto:ranbirjohal@warwickshire.gov.uk
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